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Voting by mail is accessible to all people, whereas in person voting leaves out people 

who have to work and do not have the flexibility in their schedules to go in person. 

There are other barrier beyond just work: transportation, family care, etc.  

After living in other states that require in person voting I appreciate that mail in voting 

is more convenient and equitable. It is fair to all and it works! Do not change this 

current method of voting!! 


